
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Lake Tahoe Historical Society on May 28 at
7pm at Camp Richardson Lodge will host Dave
Borges, who will talk about air flight in the
Lake  Tahoe  Basin  –  the  successes  and
tragedies.

• The Reno Tahoe Chapter of the Entrepreneurs’ Organization’s
2013-14 board of directors as of June 1 are: President Rick
Graver,  President  Elect  and  Communications  Chair  Laura
Partridge, Membership Chairs Doug Erwin and Karen Nichols,
Finance Chair Michelle Sherven, Education Chairs Karen Purcell
and Bob Morales, Forum Chair Tilio Lagatta, Integration Chair
John McCarty, Strategic Alliances Chair Mike Bosma and Joann
Blake, and Past President Steve Conine.

• Wilbur D. May Arboretum and Botanical Garden’s annual plant
sale is from 8am-noon June 1; Rancho San Rafael Regional Park,
1595 N. Sierra St., Reno.

• Mammoth Mountain will close after Memorial Day.

• At the May 16 South Tahoe PUD meeting the board agreed to
extend the agreement with Lukins Brothers Water through Aug.
1. This is to give the T.J. Maxx center water in case of an
emergency.
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